The Governance Council was part of a joint Ad Hoc Committee with CERS to revise the policy and procedures on misconduct.  The Council responded to a request from the Provost’s Office for recommendations from both Teaching and Professional Faculty for the Strategic Planning Committee.  At the conclusion of its deliberations, the Council provided the Provost with a list of 85 names as suggestions.  In response to the SUNY Board of Trustees’ revisions of the SUNY-wide General Education requirements, GOV approved the creation of an ad hoc subcommittee of UAC’s Committee on General Education and designated appropriate membership.  At the end of the year, GOV developed a matrix for the incoming chair which would serve as a guideline to requests for recommendations from the Council.
